
Local Government Association of Queensland Inc

22 July 2002

Review of Section 2D
Productivity Commission
PO Box 80
Belconnen ACT 2616

Dear Commissioner

Review of Section 2D of the Trade Practices Act 1974

The Association is writing with regard to our position on the review of the above.

The first option of the preferred approach by the Commission on this issue is in line with the
submission made by the Association to the inquiry. That is, that section 2D of the Trade
Practices Act 1974 be retained.

A copy of the Association’s initial submission is attached for your information.

The Association’s contact on this matter is Corrin Bischoff on 07 3000 2242.

Yours sincerely

Greg Hallam PSM
Executive Director
gjh:cb


